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March 15, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Magnet Schools of America Board of Directors: 
 
I am Michael H Robinson the inaugural principal at Martha Ellen Stilwell School of the 
Arts, a Nationally Certified Magnet School located in Jonesboro, GA. I am writing to 
express my interest to serve on the Magnet Schools of America (MSA) Board of 
Directors as the Regional Director for Region III.  My involvement with the Georgia 
Association of Secondary School Principals (GASSP), National Association of 
Secondary School Principals (NASSP) and professional experience as a Magnet High 
School Principal serves as a perfect match with your requirements for this position. 
 
As a formal member of the Board of Directors for the GASSP District P Representative, 
my role required me to be an effective communicator both verbally and in written format. 
I listened intently to others and made the necessary recommendations that effected 
positive change as a result.  More importantly, I fostered collaboration by building 
spirited teams that actively involved other colleagues within my district to work together 
to fulfill a common goal or mission and vision. 
 
Finally, I have been fortunate to have a variety of experiences throughout the course of 
my career in education. Proudly, I can say that during every chapter of my career, I have 
left every organization in a better place than before I arrived. Hence, I am confident that I 
possess the skill set necessary serve as the Regional Director for Region III.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Michael H Robinson, Ed.D.  
 


